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Cricket Club – Year 5 and 6 

 

Dear Parents 

 

We are delighted to be able to offer a Cricket Club after school on Tuesday’s from 3.15pm to 

4.15pm for children in years 5 and 6.  Mr Cunningham (Y6 Class Teacher) and Mr Hughes 

(Governor) will run the club. The club will begin on Tuesday 21
st
 April until Tuesday 19

th
 May.  

 

Places at the club will be limited and if necessary will be drawn out of a hat. We will notify you 

to inform whether your child has a place or not.  

 

It is important, as with all clubs in school, that once children commit to them they attend each 

session.  Children should wear their outdoor P.E kits with suitable footwear (trainers).  

 

Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me in school. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Miss C Maisey 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Tuesday Cricket Club  - Year 5 and 6 Reply slip 

(please return your reply slips by Friday 20
th
 March) 

 

I wish my child ………………………….......……………….. in class ……….... to attend the Cricket 

Club.  I understand the club will run on Tuesday afternoons from 3.15pm until 4.15pm from 

Tuesday 21
st
 April until Tuesday 19

th
 May.   

 

My child has the following medical notes to be aware of …………………………………………… 

 

       My child will be walking home. 

 

       My child will be collected from school at 4.15pm.  

 

Signature  ……………………………………………………………..…   Date……………………….. 

Headteacher: Mrs J Simpkins 

B.Ed  NPQH  


